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Dear Families, 

Welcome back to a New Year and new term, which hasn’t started quite as we 

had expected or hoped. However, once again our Nevill Road family are 

working together to support each other through our next Covid challenge. 

Message from the Governors 

“The safety, education and progress of all our pupils is the highest priority for the Governing 

Board. We are confident that the staff have robust systems in place to support learning both 

in school and at home. We are reassured by the strategies which have been implemented to 

ensure the school can open safely for families who need this provision and are impressed by 

the delivery of an excellent remote learning package. 

We are extremely grateful to all the school staff for their hard work during this challenging 

period. 

Finally, we would like to thank the Nevill Road school community for their ongoing support 

and hope you continue to remain safe and well.” 

Our Remote learning Offer 

We have been working hard to develop a remote 

learning offer that meets the needs of as many of 

our children as possible. All information about 

the offer can be found on the school website. 

Thank you for the feedback we have received, 

this has been very much appreciated by the staff. 

I just wanted to say thank you to you and all the team at school for the fantastic remote learning 
package which is in place. 
The 3 google meets a day gives the structure, educational support and contact with his class mates. 
We have received feedback to all work handed in and any queries have been answered within a few 
minutes. The daily timetable makes it easy to plan what needs doing and by uploading the work each 
morning allows him to feel more in control of his learning.  
***** 
I just wanted to say thank you for all you are doing with the online learning. Especially today, with 

the introduction of live teaching during the extra zoom meet.  I can assure you this makes a huge 

difference in helping with their home learning, reducing frustrations 

(parent and child!) and staying motivated to complete the work, but 

more importantly keeping them connected with you and their friends.  

  

 **** 
Please express my gratitude to everyone in school, I am so grateful for 
all your efforts. Home schooling is so very much easier this time, thanks 
for all your work. 



Keeping our Nevill Road family together 

We love hearing about the activities the children are taking part in at home. 

Please keep sending in your photos to headteacher@nevillroad-

jun.stockport.sch.uk or tweet to @NRJuniors 

                                                     

The Friends of Nevill Road have also launched the Nevill Bear trail. The poster 

can be found on google classroom for the children to colour in and display in 

their windows. How many  can you spot on your daily walks? The children in 

school will be putting theirs up in the classroom windows too. 

Track and Trace procedures 

Mrs Cliff will continue to Track and Trace for those children who 
are attending school. Please email covid@nevillroad-
jun.stockport.sch.uk if your child has a positive Covid19 test.   
Please include: 

 the child’s name 
 the child’s class 
 the date symptoms started 
 the date the test was taken 
 the date of the positive result 
 the date your child was last in school 
 whether your child attended before or after school club and the dates 

they attended 
 your contact number. 

 
Please do not send your child in to school if they display any of the Covid 19 
symptoms and ensure that you book a test for your child straight away.  

Thank you 

Mrs Cliff 
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